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Excellency,

[ have learnt with deepest shock and sorrow of the tragic coal mining
accident that has caused the terrible loss of lives and tremendous damage to the
livelihood of the Province of Manisa. I would like to take this opportunity to
extend my sincere heartfelt sympathy and condolences to Your Excellency and,
through you, to the families and loved ones of those affected by this tragic
accident. We pray that the officials on ground are able to conduct a speedy rescue
operation that will successfully limit the damage inflicted due to the accident.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest

consideration.
(Tharit Charungvat)
Ambassador of Thailand
His Excellency

Mr. Ahmet Davutoglu,
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Turkey,
ANKARA.



